
 
 

JOB ANNOUNCEMENT 
SEASONAL MONITORING TECHNICIANS 

 

The Utah Department of Agriculture and Food is seeking seasonal technicians to assist in 

grazing management and invasive weed project monitoring throughout the state. The successful 

candidates will travel with UDAF staff to project areas during the summer months (May-

August) and conduct vegetation monitoring, including plant identification, photographic 

methods, grass production, line intercept, and plant density. This is an excellent opportunity for 

Natural Resources students to gain practical experience! 
 

REQUIREMENTS:    

-Ability to hike long distances, possibly in adverse weather conditions 

-Background knowledge in range or general science 

-Ability and willingness to follow specific methods 

-Ability to travel Monday-Thursday during the summer months, often staying on location 

-Plant identification skills highly desirable 

-Knowledge of GPS and GIS technologies desirable, but not required 

 

Compensation will be $13-15/hour depending on experience, plus travel reimbursement. Applications must be 

received by March 31, 2020 for consideration. Please send cover letter, résumé, and contact information for 3 

references to: 

 

Jan Reinhart 

Utah Department of Agriculture and Food 

PO Box 146500 

Salt Lake City, UT 84114-6500 

jreinhart@utah.gov 

 

For questions regarding this job announcement, please contact: 

 

Jan Reinhart      

801-244-1776     

jreinhart@utah.gov   


